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Moravian School Intermediate 
Spelling Bee Competition 
takes place on Wednesday, 
December 12, 2018, beginning 
at 9:00 am.  The winners will 
represent the School at the  
VIDE District level in the   
early part of 2019.  Let’s   
support out students and      
encourage their best. 

to all who supported our Annual Christmas 
Concert at Moravian School.  The students 
and teachers presented  selections in drama, 
dance and song, with color, rhythm and 
joyfulness.  We had a good time together.  
It was another   moment to be proud of the 
creativity, talent and potential of our       
students and teachers.  We express a special 
thank you to our technical support team 
from the Memorial Moravian Church.  A   
Caribbean Flavored Christmas to all and a 
prosperous and healthy new year. 
 
What’s Caribbean about Christmas?       
Answer: the music, the sorrel, the black 

cake, sweet bread, hog head, ham, guava berry…  So, live good, love God and 
infect all around with laughter and good will… Remember the message of 
Christmas as recorded in the Gospel of Luke 2: Do not be afraid! Christmas is 
God’s announcement of good news that brings great joy to all.  Then let us give 
glory to God in the highest and on heart let there be peace and good will 
amongst us all.  Merry Christmas! 
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The last day of School is Friday, December 
21st.  It is a half day.  School reopens in the 
New Year on Tuesday, January 08, 2018.  
There will be no After School on this day, as 
there will be a Staff Meeting.  Shortly after 
returning, there will be Mid-Term exams 
and review. 

Parents/Guardians have the option of PayPal to 
make tuition payments. This is convenience that 
has a service charge of 3% on any transaction you 
make. This 3% charge must be taken into account 
in choosing this    option. The cost and benefit  
analysis may lead to the conclusion that the       
convenience is worth it or that 3% service charge 
may be better than a $50.00 late fee. Of course, all 
such online payments must be made by the 10th of 
each month that the tuition becomes due. If not you 
may have both charges added to your account. The 
choice is yours, we hope you find this provision 
useful. Use it wisely. It holds a lot of good. Call the 
office for additional information or go online and 
learn about the benefits of a PayPal account. 

Faithful giving leads to joyous living, and it is 
ever so true.  God loves a cheerful giver  and at 
Moravian School we do too.  So we wish to 
publicly acknowledge a most generous gift to 
the Moravian School and the new Moravian    
Multipurpose Education Center.  The gift was 
given by Sis. Mona Mingo in memoriam of her 
husband Dennis Mingo.  Sis. Mingo, we say 
thank you, ever so sincerely and with abiding 
fondness. 

will be held on    

Thurs., December 20, 

2018, 5:30 pm at the 

Nisky Campus. 


